
HALL HISTORY THROUGH THE CENTURY 

 

PART 6 

 

1996/7  Received Grant from Heritage Council for $5300 to paint roof and outside of Hall and  

  rectify water drainage problems. 

 

May 2001 Variety Concert held. 

 

July 2001 Grant from Culcairn Council to upgrade Kitchen, commercial stove, vinyl flooring, 

  island benches, hot water system, etc. 

 

Nov 2001 Natural Gas connected to Hall. 

 

Sept 2002 Grant from NSW Heritage and Culcairn Council to paint Halls, repair cracking, install 

Heritage style lights, fix damp course. 

 

Jan 2003 Trusteeship of Halls transferred to Culcairn Shire Council. 

 Storage Shed demolished in readiness for R.T.C. 

 

August 2003 Variety Concert held. 

 

2004 Committee organized R.S.L. Honour Boards in Memorial Hall to be renovated with 

Grant from Veteran Affairs. 

 

June 2004 Grant received from Riverina First (Telstra Countrywide) towards Gas heating. 

 

Sept 2004 R.T.C. officially opened. 

 Floor in Memorial Hall and Front Foyer varnished. 

 

Jan 2005 Air Conditioning in Memorial Hall. 

 

April 2005 New Stage Curtains purchased and installed. 

 

August 2005 Variety Concert held. 

 

May 2007 Volunteer Grant received from Federal Government for Portable P.A. System. 

 

April 2008 New Honour Board commemorating Post World War II Servicepeople unveiled and 

hung in Soldiers Memorial Hall, opposite existing Honour Boards 

 

Feb 2009 Storage container purchased. 

 

Sept 2009 Air Conditioners installed in Main Hall – Committee and FARMS shared cost. 

 

Dec 2009 Received Grant from Greater Hume Council for new Front Doors and Vertical Blinds. 



 Received Volunteer Grant from Federal Government for Bain Marie in Kitchen. 

 

Sept 2012 Grant received from Greater Hume Council for Double Door Fridge in Kitchen and 

 Flyscreens in Memorial Hall. 

   

 

 


